
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
 
Re: Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency 
 EB-2020-0133 
 
In response to the OEB’s letter to stakeholders dated May 14, 2020, Wataynikaneyap Power LP 
(“WPLP”) confirms that it intends to participate in the above-noted consultation. 
 
WPLP will not be seeking cost awards for this proceeding. 
 
Please copy the undersigned on all correspondence in this matter at the email address indicated below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Duane Fecteau 
Vice President – Finance 
Wataynikaneyap Power PM Inc. 
Duane.Fecteau@wataypower.ca  
705.987.3616 
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